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I write in support of an ordinance introduced by Supervisors Fewer and Walton to amend the 
Administrative Code to prohibit the City from entering into agreements to provide goods or services to 
incarcerated persons that allow the City to collect revenue paid from these transactions. 
 
The Office of Contract Administration advises that there are no citywide contracts that include these 
provisions. As City Administrator and as former City Purchaser, it has been my view that we should 
get the best value in each agreement. Adding expenses at the cost of incarcerated persons is not 
consistent with the City’s overall purchasing approach. 
 
Thank you for addressing this critical issue in our community. Please let me know if I may be of 
assistance in your efforts. 
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